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Kia ora koutou Tinui School whānau and friends! 

Welcome to term 3 ! 

We have had a fantastic start to the term and it is a 

very busy one!  Make sure you keep up to speed with 

the important dates as there are a few activities and 

events coming up!  

This term our Complaints and Behaviour Management 

policies and procedures are up for review.  Please go to 

our School Docs site and have a read through and 

place feedback using the red “under review” tab.  It is 

important to the staff and Board of Trustees that you 

as a school community have input into our school 

policies and procedures and this is your chance to do 

so.  There are instructions on how to get to the site in 

this newsletter and I have attached the policy review 

process and a policy review form for those of you who. 

This week I thought I would share with you some 

reasons why you should read to your kids.  I have 

imbedded the link to the full article in the title which 

you can click if you open this newsletter from the 

school facebook page. After reading these reasons, 

I’m hoping you’ll pick up a book and start reading aloud 

on a regular basis. 

 

6 Reasons to Read Aloud to Your 

Kids 

 

1. Reading aloud to children creates a lifetime interest 

in reading. 

2. Reading to young children extends their attention 

spans. 

3. Reading aloud to children aids in language 

development. 

4. As you read aloud, the power of a child’s imagination 

is strengthened. 

5. Reading aloud helps build a child’s comprehension. 

6. Last, but certainly not least, read-aloud time is 

great one-on-one bonding time. 

 

 If you need to contact me please do so at school or on 

principal@tinui.school.nz 

Nga mihi 

Richard Lennox 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to the Tinui 

Whips. 3rd Place in the Agrikids 

National Finals! Woooo Hoooooo! 

 

Patrick, Jock and Max placed 3rd in the National 

Agrikids Competition in Invercargill in the last 

week of Term 2.  This is a huge achievement and 

they be should very proud of their efforts.  Well 

done boys!! 

The Race Off! 
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Important Dates 

23/7 Term 3 Starts 

9/8 Rural Kids 

14/8 Rural Schools Year 3-8 Rippa Tournament  

15/8 Possibly no school due to teacher 

industrial action. (watch this space) 

17/8 Tinui School production 

22/8 BoT Meeting 

22/8 WaiCol production High School Musical 

24/8 Year 7/8 Technology 

31/8 Year 7/8 Technology 

5/9  Hearing and Vision testing 

7/9 Year 7/8 Technology 

14/9 Year 7/8 Technology 

17/9  Artsplash Sing 

19/9 Year 7/8 EPRO 8 Challenge 

20/9 Year 5/6 EPRO 8 Challenge 

28/9 Term 3 Finishes 

15/10 Term 4 Starts 

22/10 Labour Day 

20/12 Term 4 Finishes 12:30pm 

 

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDER MENU 
 

 
Club Sandwiches                              $4.00 

Filled Rolls                                       $4.50 

Scones (savoury)                             $4.00 

Toasted Sandwich                           $5.00 

Pies                                                 $4.50 

Small Savouries                              $3.50 

Sausage Rolls                                  $4.00 

Soup                                               $4.50 

Hot Chocolate                                 $4.00 

Orange Juice                                  $4.00   

Fluffies                                          $2.00 

BUS STUFF​​- ​​If your child is not on 

the bus in the morning please contact 

Neil or Kirsten here are their numbers: 

Kirsten - 929 8805  

Neil - 372 6459 

 

 

 

The newsletter is again 

being posted on our 

facebook page so please 

share it with your 

friends and family. 

www.facebook.com/TinuiSchool/ 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PLEASE REVIEW OUR 

POLICIES 

Go to our school docs site 

www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Search for Tinui School  and use 

Username :  tinui 

Password  : respect 

then look for the red POLICY UNDER 

REVIEW tab. 

 

Please feel free make comments on 

any of the policies under review.  We 

need you input. 
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FOR SALE 
 

4 old Toshiba Satellite U840W laptops, Wireless 

capable, $50 each.  Will be ideal as web browsing 

machines.  Please contact Richard at school if you 

are interested. Only 2 left!! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

TE RUNGA AIR SCOUTS 
Do you like Camping, Tramping or Biking?  What 
about Aeroplanes and Flying? 
Yes, then, Te Runga Air Scouts are for you!!  
Cubs – Age 8-10 years – Wednesdays 6pm – 
7.30pm, Scouts – age 10-14 years – Mondays 
6pm – 8pm.  
If you think you are Bear Grylls or want to learn 
how to be, contact 
terungascoutgroup@outlook.com​ to find out more. 

 

 

 Rugby  
East Coast U9 vs Greytown  - Won 7-5  

 

Marist U 11 vs Masterton Red Star - Lost 51 - 28 

 

Hockey 

Tinui Coasties 6 a Side Hockey won 3-1 vs Feddy 

Black 

 

 

EAST COAST RUGBY 
 

Prize giving for the Seniors is the 11th 
August at the YMCA in Masterton. All 
Welcome ring Sue Gibson for details on 
3723533. 
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